16th August, 1955,

My dear Luca,

The little book by Gamow was not much use, I hope one that
1 am sending herewith may be better. It is not about atoms, and
has some queerly idiomatic English, but I fancy that if Albumaria
took an intereat in it Matteo would soon get the ides.

The travel sgents tell me that my alr passsge can be pald
for in Milan in amcoordance with my booking in Cambridge or London.
This ashould be quite a convenience, and I will let you know the

date ae soon a8 I heer from Boldrini.

Sincerely yours,



